
Dear Parent and Students,     July 2020                          

I am delighted that you have chosen Anderson Christian School this year as 

your child’s preschool. We will have so much fun hearing special Bible stories, 

learning new things, singing songs, making friends, and so much more!  

I am excited to be your child’s teacher this year in K4. I have been teaching 

at ACS for 30 years. My husband, Dexter, and I have five married children and 13 

grandchildren. We are very active members of New Covenant Church, PCA, and we 

are involved with Calvary Home for Children. 

 

 Below is a list of things that you will need to purchase before Open 

House/Meet the Teacher night on August 13th (drop-in).  Our first day of school is 

August 17th, which will be a 1/2 day (arrive by 8:20 and dismiss at 11:30).  

 

• 2 Boxes of 16 crayons  

• Fiscar safety scissors  

• 2 Fat pencils  

• 8 Glue sticks 

• 2 Inexpensive watercolor sets  

• Paint smock or paint shirt (preferably plastic)  

• Backpack large enough to hold folder and papers 

• Snack and gallon size zip lock bags  

• Change of clothes in a zip lock bag (labeled) to leave at 

school- in case of spills or accidents    

• Lunch box and water bottle 

 

 

 

 

  



OTHER THINGS TO KNOW 

1.   Send small pillow and blanket for nap time- 

we have mats 

2. Please mark sweaters, jackets, backpack,  

lunchbox, water bottle, and paint smock with 

your child’s name in Sharpie.  

3. Some children get chilly in our building, so you may wish to leave a 

sweater or jacket at school. 

4. Socks must be worn in the play toy, if you want to leave a couple of 

pairs at school that is fine. 

 I am looking forward to a great year with you and your family! 

      Mrs. Mary Anne Williams 

 

 

Maryannewilliams@andersonchristian.net 

 

 


